CROSS AND THE SWITCHBLADE The
Greatest Inspirational True Story Of All Time
Eventually, you will totally discover a new experience and carrying out by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? complete you agree to that you require
to get those all needs gone having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt
to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead
you to comprehend even more around the globe, experience, some places, past
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your unconditionally own epoch to put-on reviewing habit. along with
guides you could enjoy now is CROSS AND THE SWITCHBLADE The Greatest
Inspirational True Story Of All Time below.

Running Toward the Light William J.
Buchanan 2006 George Mendoza's
blindness developed at age 15, while
he was training for his school's
basketball team. After struggling in
vain against his loss and his deep
depression, he visited a small rural
sanctuary in New Mexico and was
blessed with a miracle. This is the
story of his victory against
darkness. Subject of a PBS-TV
documentary, Mendoza will be featured
in an upcoming issue of People
magazine.
Run Baby Run Nicky Cruz 2009-12 Tough
kids and gangs are not issues of the
past. Violence is alive in families,
our schools, our communities and the
media. Read the story of Nicky Cruz,
a warlord of a vicious New York City
gang. He was an experienced thief,
mugger, and hardened, violent street
criminal - all before he reached 18.
Run Baby Run is the dramatic
testimony of his desperate battle
against drugs, alcoholism and his
violent environment. RUN BABY RUN
Billy Graham says: ''The story of
Nicky Cruz is remarkable. It has all
the elements of tragedy, violence and
intrigue, plus the greatest
ingredient of all: the power of the
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Gospel of Jesus Christ.''
Jumble Sales of the Apocalypse Simon
Jenkins 2017-03-16 ‘What do you do
when the Second Coming is scheduled
for next Wednesday? . . . Assemble at
your nearest church? Make sure you’ve
got clean underwear on? Confess those
last sins? Send some goodbye texts to
unbelieving friends? Take Paracetamol
in case the rapture gives you the
bends?’ Those and other neglected
theological questions are rigorously
examined in this book. With its
gently satirical take on some of the
weird ways in which people express
their beliefs, it’s a book that will
help you appreciate the true value of
religion by exploring the comedy of
its wilder excesses. Whether you’re a
believer or a non-believer, fond of
religion or a more than just a bit
suspicious of it, you’ll find your
assumptions are far from safe after
reading it!
God's Smuggler Brother Andrew 1968-11
The Night the Angels Came Chrissie
Chapman 2006-02-19 Trained as a
midwife, Chrissie Chapman went to
Burundi in the nineties to open a
maternity clinic and dispensary in a
rural area of the country. She had
been there just three years when a
coup was declared, and the country
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descended into a state of civil war.
It lasted for thirteen long years.
During that time, God directed her to
work with the orphans and widows. She
started a centre for abandoned babies
and traumatised children and saw the
Lord performing remarkable miracles
in the lives of people who had lost
everything. Chrissie adopted three
children herself, and has raised more
than fifty others to young adulthood.
Again and again she has witnessed
miracles of protection and provision.
When the war started, Chrissie, her
adopted children, and the health
staff were living in a rural location
on top of a mountain, in a healing
centre, with maternity clinic and
dispensary. Every night there was
gunfire, and every day people would
come seeking refuge. One night, she
and David Ndarahutse, the mission
director, were sitting praying amid
the fighting, when David said,
'Chrissie, look up.' There were
dozens of angels standing on top of
the walls of the healing centre. That
was the night the angels came. 'From
that moment on,' Chrissie records, 'I
have never experienced or felt fear
for my life.' Today Chrissie divides
her time between Burundi, where she
continues to care for the teenagers
in her charge, and England, Canada
and America, where she speaks widely
about the faithfulness and power of
God.
Chasing the Dragon Jackie Pullinger
2012-01-19 Until it was pulled down,
the Walled City was Hong Kong's most
foreboding territory. It was a
lawless place, dominated by the
Triads, and which the police
hesitated to enter. Strangers were
unwelcome. Drug smuggling and heroin
addiction flourished, as did
prostitution and pornography,
extortion and fear. When Jackie
Pullinger set sail from England in
1966 she had no idea that God was
calling her to the Walled City. Yet,
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as she spoke of Jesus Christ, brutal
Triad gangsters were converted,
prostitutes quit, and Jackie
discovered a new treatment for drug
addiction: baptism in the Holy
Spirit.
Victor Víctor Torres 2017-11-07 Fans
of The Cross and the Switchblade will
love Victor. It is the true story of
Victor Torres, who moved with his
family from their native Puerto Rico
to Brooklyn, New York, in search of a
better life. Their American dream,
however, quickly faded into a
nightmare when young Victor was
introduced to gang life on the New
York streets. Within a few years,
teenage Victor had set up a lucrative
drug-trafficking business in an
attempt to help his financially
struggling family. But Victor quickly
became enslaved by his own drug
addiction, as his parents, Manuel and
Lila, desperately searched to find a
way to help their son. Through the
persistent prayers of Victor’s mother
and the ministry of David Wilkerson,
Victor’s parents realized that a
faith-based rehabilitation program
was their last chance to rescue their
son. After a series of personal
tragedies, Victor experienced a lifealtering encounter with the Lord that
changed everything. In this companion
book to the award-winning movie of
the same name, Victor Torres himself
takes you through his journey, from
tragedy to triumph, a living example
of the power of redemptive freedom
found only in Christ.
Hinds Feet on High Places Hannah
Hurnard 2013-03-21 Much-Afraid had
been in the service of the Chief
Shepherd, whose great flocks were
pastured down in the Valley of
Humiliation. She lived with her
friends and fellow workers Mercy and
Peace in a tranquil little white
cottage in the village of MuchTrembling. She loved her work and
desired intensely to please the Chief
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Shepherd, but happy as she was in
most ways, she was conscious of
several things which hindered her in
her work and caused her much secret
distress and shame. Here is the
allegorical tale of Much-Afraid, an
every-woman searching for guidance
from God to lead her to a higher
place.
The Heart of Wisdom Teaching Approach
Robin Sampson 2005-04 Details the
Bible-based homeschool teaching
approach for parents, and discusses
Christian education, learning styles,
unit studies, bible study, and more.
My Friend Jesus Kathryn Slattery
2013-10-29 Presents a retelling of
the Gospel, emphasizing how Jesus can
be a friend and Savior.
Walking in the Footsteps of David
Wilkerson Charles Simpson 2018-02-20
Step up to your Kingdom destiny! At
this present hour, Christianity is at
a crossroads. The people of God
desperately need prophetic voices
that awaken and encourage passionate
Kingdom advancement. David Wilkerson
had such a voice and it resounds with
urgency to this day. Wilkerson was a
true general of the faith, recognized
for his world-impacting ministries
Teen Challenge, World Challenge, and
Times Square Church, as well as his
bestselling book, The Cross and the
Switchblade. He was known worldwide
for his fiery passion for evangelism.
During his 80 years on earth,
Wilkerson brought the love of God to
gangs and drug dealers, helping
countless individuals defeat the
giants of addiction, violence, and
torment. David Wilkerson impacted
many lives for eternity but some were
close enough to him to walk in his
footsteps. Charles Simpson was one of
these. In Walking in the Footsteps of
David Wilkerson, Simpson shares his
experiences, as well as the deep
revelations he received under
Wilkersons leadership. Today, David
Wilkersons example is your invitation
cross-and-the-switchblade-the-greatest-inspirational-true-story-of-all-time

to be used by God in supernatural
ways. Awaken to the call of your
destiny! While reading this book,
discover Your Kingdom assignment is
found in the place of prayer. The
golden treasure of mentorship and the
importance of spiritual sonship.
Strategies to overcome your giants
and fulfill your purpose. Learn from
this general in Gods army through the
journey and reflections of one of his
spiritual sons. Rise up and conquer
the giants in your life and in your
generation!
Have You Felt Like Giving Up Lately?
David Wilkerson 2012-02 Everyone
experiences times of sadness, trials,
and pain. But what happens when grief
and depression seem so overwhelming
that we feel like giving up? As the
founder of World Challenge, Inc.,
David Wilkerson worked with troubled
people of every type: students,
parents, alcoholics, delinquents,
businessmen, pastors, teachers, and
drug addicts. In this hopeful and
encouraging book, Wilkerson examines
the universal problem of
discouragement. He shows readers how
to let God heal their wounds, restore
their faith, and give them genuine,
lasting peace.
God Is Faithful David Wilkerson
2012-05-01 Inspiring, Year-Long
Devotional Journey from the
Bestselling Author of The Cross and
the Switchblade David Wilkerson, best
known for his blockbuster memoir The
Cross and the Switchblade and as the
founder of both Teen Challenge and
World Challenge, was a man devoted to
seeking and serving the Lord. This
April marks his one-year passing, and
this devotional commemorates his
tremendous spiritual legacy. Mined
from his own reflections, God Is
Faithful offers 365 deeply personal,
deeply inspiring devotional thoughts
that reflect what Wilkerson came to
know intimately and preached
passionately to all: God takes
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delight in you--and is blessed to
keep and deliver you. Complete with
accompanying Scriptures, this yearlong devotional journey will take
believers deeper into the Father
heart of God. Readers will not only
glean wisdom and insight from a man
sold out for the Lord, but they will
encounter a loving God whose eyes are
always trained on his children.
The Publishers Weekly 1978
Bowker's Complete Video Directory
2001 R R Bowker Publishing 2001-03
The Cross and the Switchblade David
Wilkerson 2002-05 The tortured face
of a young killer, one of seven boys
on trial for a brutal murder, started
country preacher David Wilkerson on
his lonely crusade to the most
dangerous streets in the world.
Violent gangs ruled by warlords, drug
pushers and pimps held the streets of
New York's ghettoes in an iron grip.
It was into this world that David
Wilkerson stepped, armed only with
the simple message of God's love and
the promise of the Holy Spirit's
power. Then the miracles began to
happen... The Cross and the
Switchblade is one of the most
inspiring and challenging true
stories of all time. It has sold
millions of copies throughout the
world and has been made into a
feature film.
The Cross and the Switchblade David
Wilkerson 1986-11-15 The dramatic and
inspiring true story of a small town
minister called to help inner city
kids everyone else believed were
beyond hope... David Wilkerson was
just a young preacher in the
Pennsylvania hills when he was
stunned by a new calling from God: go
to New York City to speak to seven
young gang members on trial for
murder. But something much greater
was to come. Once in New York, David
was inspired to stay for a lifetime
of helping troubled teenagers get
free of drugs and crime. With the
cross-and-the-switchblade-the-greatest-inspirational-true-story-of-all-time

word of God in his ears, he founded
an inner-city ministry still known as
the Teen Challenge to change their
paths and alter thousands of lives
forever.
Dream Trekker Gabriella Louise
Sheldon 2012-08-14 Not everybody gets
to go home. Not everybody wants to go
back home. I, however, had always
wanted to see the land where my
grandparents had been born. All my
life, I had been curious about life
on the other side of the pond, where
my ancestors had walked and talked. I
too wanted to walk the streets and
see the scenery at fifty-five degrees
latitude, but I never thought in my
wildest dreams that I would go to
Poland as a clown. So begins a series
of seven journeys that would take
Gabriella Sheldon around the world as
a volunteer. In Poland, she helped in
a wheelchair distribution, but later
she would witness the atrocities of
Auschwitz. She lived and taught at a
school in rural China, and she also
got to see such famous sites as the
Great Wall. She was a clown, a
teacher, an orphan caretaker, and a
traveler. Her roles varied, and so
did the cultures she visited. She
studied Polish, Russian, Mandarin,
Spanish, and Lithuanian, never
gaining fluency, yet always learning.
Each journey was a step of faith as
she bought her plane tickets and made
her plans, often joining strangers in
an outreach. As you read Dream
Trekker, you will find yourself
immersed in the daily life of a
volunteer.
End of the Spear Steve Saint
2010-09-30 2005 ECPA Retailer's
Choice Award winner for best
biography/autobiography! Steve Saint
was five years old when his father,
missionary pilot Nate Saint, was
speared to death by a primitive
Ecuadorian tribe. In adulthood,
Steve, having left Ecuador for a
successful business career in the
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United States, never imagined making
the jungle his home again. But when
that same tribe asks him to help
them, Steve, his wife, and their
teenage children move back to the
jungle. There, Steve learns longburied secrets about his father's
murder, confronts difficult choices,
and finds himself caught between two
worlds. Soon to be a major motion
picture (January 2006), End of the
Spear brilliantly chronicles the
continuing story that first captured
the world's attention in the
bestselling book, Through Gates of
Splendor.
The Cross and the Switchblade David
Wilkerson 2018-06-19 The True Story
of a Man Who Risked It All for God
With over 15 million sold, this
modern-day classic is now available
in a new edition especially for young
readers ages 9 to 12, complete with
30 illustrations that bring the story
to life. This riveting story follows
the young David Wilkerson--then a
simple country preacher--as he risks
everything, including his life, to go
to the heart of New York City to
bring the gospel to the violent gangs
and drug users who were taking over
the streets. The courage, resilience,
and faith of this young preacher will
inspire a new generation of readers
as they see how God's love can pierce
the darkest of circumstances and save
those who we think are beyond saving.
Let this powerful story show the
young people in your life how God can
use anyone with faith to do the
impossible.
Run Baby Run Nicky Cruz 2017-03-13
Holy MacKerel! George W. Friesen
2013-07 Holy Mackerel! is a quiz book
about the Christianity that surrounds
us; in our people, our places, our
music, our books, and our beliefspast and present. It is a book that
illustrates the vastness and
endurance of the work of the Church
in increasingly secular societies
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and, consequently, the profound
impact that Christianity continues to
have in the evolution of Western
culture. Its questions and answers
reach into every aspect of the work
and mission of the church, and how
its practice and theology continues
to be reflected in the culture of the
Western world.
One Holy Fire Nicky Cruz 2010-06-09
One Holy Fire is the dramatic true
story of the work of God’s Spirit in
one person’ s life–and how that same
Spirit can revolutionize readers’
lives as well. Nicky Cruz shares
lively, never-before-published
stories from his ministry that will
quicken readers’ hearts and spark
their souls. Stories of physical,
emotional, and spiritual healing. Of
masses coming to salvation in Jesus
Christ. Of hand-to-hand spiritual
warfare. Of the supernatural
provision and presence of God’s
Spirit in every area of his life and
ministry. Cruz also explores the
promises in Scripture regarding the
Spirit’s work on earth, addressing
such questions as What does it mean
to “walk in the Spirit”? How does a
supernatural God do business in a
natural world? Why has the body of
Christ been so slow to come to grips
with the Spirit’s power and presence?
In One Holy Fire, the renowned author
of the phenomenal Christian classic
Run Baby Run introduces readers to
the Holy Spirit. He challenges them
to live according to the Spirit’s
moment-by-moment guidance. And he
inspires them to open their heart and
let the Spirit ignite their soul.
The Cross and the Switchblade David
Wilkerson 1964 Harlem in the 1950s is
the setting for this true story of
the miracles that took place when
David Wilkerson came face to face
with brutal gang leaders and young
lives wrecked by drugs and sexual
abuse, and the complete
transformation that took place in
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even the most hopeless situations.
It Is Finished David Wilkerson
2013-04-01 Founder of Teen Challenge
Shows How to Overcome Persistent Sins
This is David Wilkerson's capstone
teaching, poured out from a heart
that discovered the power God has
given his people to triumph over sin.
Through Wilkerson's expert ability to
blend teaching with personal
application, he shows that the key to
defeating life-controlling habits is
found in one thing: the new covenant
God enacted with his people. In
today's era of pop psychology, most
Christians battle temptation and sin
through self-help techniques or
gritty self-will. Even Wilkerson,
through decades of ministry that led
hundreds of thousands to salvation
and deliverance, struggled to know
true peace as he battled his own
"besetting sins." Determined to find
victory, Wilkerson came to grasp the
stunning reality that the vast love
of God provides the spiritual
resources believers need to obey his
every command. Gathered from some of
his most prominent sermons, this is
one of Wilkerson's most powerful
teachings--one that will redeem
countless lives into the life-giving
experience of purity.
Southern Cultures: Southern Lives
Issue Harry L. Watson 2010-05-01 In
this special Southern Lives issue: *
Billy Carter dresses for all
occasions. * Virginia Foster Durr
opens her home to recently released
inmates. * Michael McFee tours the
Billy Graham Library. * Septima
Poinsette Clark celebrates fellow
Civil Rights pioneers. * Albert
Murray goes on the record about Ralph
Ellison's style. * Margaret Walker
Alexander reveals her takes on
Langston Hughes, Toni Morrison, and
Alice Walker. ... and much more.
Southern Cultures is published
quarterly (spring, summer, fall,
winter) by the University of North
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Carolina Press. The journal is
sponsored by the University of North
Carolina at Chapel Hill's Center for
the Study of the American South.
Piercing the Darkness Frank Peretti
2012-02-14 Now in ebook, the classic
sequel to bestseller This Present
Darkness, about another small town in
the midst of an unseen supernatural
battle for truth. This sequel to This
Present Darkness follows the
supernatural battle over the small
town of Bacon’s Corner, where, once
again, armies of angels and demons
are at war. Sally Beth Roe is trying
to escape her past and struggling to
find the truth, while Tom Harris
finds himself embroiled in a battle
to save a Christian school threatened
by outside forces.
People I Met at the Gates of Heaven
Don Piper 2018-11-06 This is the book
you've been waiting for! Picking up
where bestselling 90 Minutes in
Heaven left off, Don Piper reveals
for the first time the sacred,
intimate details of the people who
met him at the gates of heaven and
the profound impact they had on his
faith on earth. In this incredible
follow-up to his eight-million-copy
bestseller, 90 Minutes in Heaven, Don
Piper shares untold stories about his
encounters with people who greeted
him at the gates of heaven, and
offers powerful insights about the
way for us to live our lives on
earth. Don Piper's unforgettable
account of a horrific car accident
that took his life, and what happened
next has riveted more than eight
million readers. Something happened
as he shared his story in the years
since. Not only did Piper realize he
had more to tell, he had yet to share
the most sacred and intimate details
of his time in heaven about the
people who met him at the gates. "I
have never left a speaking engagement
without people wanting to know more,"
he said in THE PEOPLE I MET IN
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HEAVEN, Piper takes readers deeper
into his experience, which includes
never-before-told encounters with the
people who met him when he arrived in
heaven-those who helped him on his
journey that led to the entrance to
God's heavenly home. Even more, Piper
recounts the majesty of heaven and
the glorious reunion that awaits us
there. He offers practical insights,
inspiration, and a challenging call
that while we're on earth we need to
obey Jesus' command to "go and make
disciples of all nations."
Fight the Good Fight Kerry Pharr
2007-04 Devout Christian and
professional boxing manager PHA
shares his tale of personal
redemption. He explains how a selfdescribed juvenile delinquent turned
himself into a dedicated Christian
even in the seedy world of
professional boxing. (Christian)
Devil on the Run! Nicky Cruz 1990
Nicky's parents were both occultists,
and he was expected to follow in
their footsteps. But Nicky ran away,
to New York City, where he became a
tough, violent gang leader. Yet he
was the first of his family to turn
to Christ ...
Cataloging Sound Recordings Deanne
Holzberlein 1988 At lasta manual that
takes the chore out of cataloging
sound recordings! The author
clarifies the AACR2 rules (AngloAmerican Cataloging Rules, 2nd
edition) and literally steps through
the thought process used in
cataloging a sound recording,
beginning with what to use as the
source for the title, through the
physical description and series
information. All the examples of
catalog cards presented, ranging from
the full gamut of 20th century music
to spoken records and compact discs,
show the full level of descriptive
cataloging. The appendixes make this
a practical worker's manual; they
include order and content of
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cataloging notes, order of parts in a
uniform title, a glossary of musical
terms and acronyms, a list of basic
reference books and thematic indexes,
a complete set of catalog cards, and
the Library of Congress rule
interpretations for sound recordings.
The detailed indexes enhance this
important book's utility.
Run Baby Run Nicky Cruz 2011-12-21
Cruz's classic testimony is still
compelling reading more than forty
years after its first publication. A
childhood overshadowed by
spiritualism in his Puerto Rican home
preceded a harsh and violent
adolescence as the leader of one of
New York's toughest street gangs.
Chilling scenes of knife fights,
torture and murder dominated the life
of a young man proud and feared on
the outside, but inwardly running
scared. His fears and loneliness were
brought to the surface through an
encounter with the unlikely character
of preacher David Wilkerson, who led
Cruz to open his life to Christ - an
incredible conversion that amazed all
who knew him.
They Speak with Other Tongues John L.
Sherrill 1999-01-01 How a skeptical
journalist was introduced to the
charismatic renewal and to the
phenomenon of speaking in tongues.
The Writer and the Cross Darren J.N.
Middleton 2022-06-27 Spiritually
engaged readers commonly look toward
fiction to better understand the
depth of a faithful life, and
Christians are no exception. Many
followers of Jesus value beautifully
written, deftly characterized and
pulse-quickening literary art that
seems more satisfying than dry,
tedious doctrinal textbooks. This
book surveys 12 pieces of historical
fiction that feature notable
Christian thinkers. They include an
illustrated children's book about St.
Irenaeus of Lyons, a novel about
Martin Luther's Reformation, a
7/9

Downloaded from cruises.ebookers.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

screenplay focusing on Dietrich
Bonhoeffer and even a story about
Pope Francis narrated in popular
manga style. Rather than arcane
literary analyses, this book provides
thoughtful and sometimes painful
interviews with the authors of the
covered works. Most interviewees are
little known or emerging writers.
Some have published their work with a
church or denominational press,
others with a major publishing empire
or popular print-on-demand platforms.
Storytellers reflect on their
literary choices and the contexts of
their writing, sharing what modern
Christians can learn from historical
religious fiction.
The Hiding Place Corrie Ten Boom
2012-07-19 The #1 testimony book that
every Christian needs to read.
Despite the danger and threat of
discovery, the ten Boom family
courageously offered shelter to
persecuted Jews during the Nazi
occupation of Holland. Then a trap
brought about the family's arrest.
Could God's love shine through, even
in Ravensbruck?
Pentecostals Doing Church Mathew
Clark 2019-04-30 Pentecostal-type
Christians today make up close to 25%
of the worldwide number of Christians
of all creeds. On any given Sunday
morning, they represent an even
higher proportion of all Christian
worshippers. They are people who
intensively “do church” in its every
aspect. This work investigates how
they do it, from everyday fellowship
through leadership to styles of
worship. It balances established
Western research into Pentecostalism
with information and perspectives
from the global stage, engaging a
wide spectrum of theological and
social disciplines. Analysing how
Pentecostals have understood
themselves, it explores the biblical,
historical, practical and
missiological material they have
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utilised to establish both their
implicit and explicit notions of
“church.” Aimed at both scholars and
lay people, the style, presentation
and scope of the material are
especially relevant to thinking
Christians of all vocations, and will
also be useful for social scientists
and historians intrigued by this
recent Christian phenomenon.
Fresh Wind, Fresh Fire Jim Cymbala
2010-09 The Times Are Urgent God Is
on the Move Now Is the Moment to ...
ask God to ignite his fire in your
soul! Pastor Jim Cymbala believes
that Jesus wants to renew his peopleto call us back from spiritual dead
ends, apathy, and lukewarm religion.
Cymbala knows the difference
firsthand. Thirty-five years ago his
own church, the Brooklyn Tabernacle,
was a struggling congregation of
twenty. Then they began to pray ...
God began to move ... street-hardened
lives by the hundreds were changed by
the love of Christ ... and today they
are more than ten thousand strong.
The story of what happened to this
broken-down church in one of
America's toughest neighborhoods
points the way to new spiritual
vitality in the church and in your
own life. Fresh Wind, Fresh Fire
shows what the Holy Spirit can do
when believers get serious about
prayer and the gospel. As this
compelling book reveals, God moves in
life-changing ways when we set aside
our own agendas, take him at his
word, and listen for his voice.
Return from Tomorrow George G.
Ritchie 2007-09-01 At the age of
twenty, George Ritchie died in an
Army hospital. Nine minutes later, he
returned to life. What happened to
him during those minutes was so
compelling that it changed his life
forever. In Return from Tomorrow,
Ritchie tells of his transforming
encounter with the Son of God, who
led him to encounters with other
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nonphysical beings at the very
doorway of eternity. Ritchie's
extraordinary experience not only
altered his view of eternity, but it
has also altered the lives of
hundreds of thousands of readers. One
of the most startling and hopeful
descriptions of the realm beyond,
this classic will inspire readers
from all walks of life. It includes a
brand-new preface from Elizabeth
Sherrill.
Inspirational Hymn & Song Stories of
the Twentieth Century Paul Davis
2018-08-19 From worldwide sources,
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these songs were heavily recorded and
published throughout the last
century. They include chart
successes, movie hits, modern hymns,
and contemporary choruses. Each story
is preceded by an appropriate Bible
text. This book is ideal for the
pastor, preacher, teacher, student,
layperson, music fan, Christian
reader, and the casual reader alike.
Encyclopedia of Protestantism Hans J.
Hillerbrand 2004-08-02 This
Encyclopedia is the definitive
reference to the history and beliefs
that continue to exert a profound
influence on Western thought.
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